

## BOARD OF ALDERMEN

## CITY OF NEWTON

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Land Use Committee members

FROM: George E. Mansfield, Chairman

DATE: June 3, 2005

RE: LAND USE COMMITTEE MEETING SCHEDULE

The meeting originally scheduled for next Tuesday, June 7th at which Planning Director Michael Kruse was to give a status report re the implementation of the special permit review process and anticipated filings over the next few months is cancelled. Since there is only one public hearing scheduled for Tuesday, June 14<sup>th</sup>, in the interest of economizing our time, the committee will hold a working session immediately following that hearing and Mr. Kruse will give his report at that time.